Cherokee Bluff Band Association
General Board Meeting
August 15, 2023

Attendees: Courtlan McQueen, President; Jaime Waxter, 1VP; Amanda Mink, Treasurer; Amy
Riddling, Secretary; Geoffrey Lonberger, Middle School Director, Craig Cantrell, High School
Director; Kris Sheedy, Concessions Manager; Parent Attendees

e Welcome/Call to Order by Courtlan McQueen, Jaime Waxter 1st, second by Kris Sheedy

e President’s Report:
o  Courtlan McQueen introduced the Board, Kris Sheedy (concessions manager),
and Dana McQueen (spirit wear and Facebook).
o  Courtlan McQueen provided an update of the tower being built on the practice
field. Lumber was delivered today. Had a snag with the contractor, but that is
being worked through. Explained what the tower is for and the need for it.

e 1VP Report:
o Jaime Waxter thanked everyone for their efforts in getting sponsorships.
o The signs will be up for the sponsors before the first home game.

e 2VP Report:
o We have volunteers to pull the trailer Thursday.
o Anyone interested in pulling the trailer in the future please let Courtlan know.
o Those interested in being a bus chaperone please contact Brandi Selman .

e (Concessions:

o Kris Sheedy explained that the band kids will have their own line at the
concession stands-cash only please.

o Sign-up Genius is online-thanks to those who have signed up. For those who
have not signed up we encourage you to do so. We thank you in advance for all
the efforts for our band program.

o We would love to have a family member from each band member to work
concessions at least once. If you are unable to do so please have someone
represent your family that can physically do it.

The time frame for home games would be 6 until clean up after the game.
Kris will email before the game to give a reminder of your sign up.
Get a badge from the band room before entering to work the concessions.


mailto:president@cherokeebluffband.com
mailto:president@cherokeebluffband.com
mailto:2vp@cherokeebluffband.com

e Treasurer’s Report:

o O O

We have a new Venmo account @cbband-it has been changed online.

No Zelle account anymore-the Bank will not accept Zelle payments.

We still accept Apple Pay.

Color Guard parents who received a brochure saying that $100 is due-not
true-Merry Christmas!

e Secretary’s Report:

(@)

The meeting minutes are available online for the 7-16-2023 general meeting.
Motion to approve Amanda Mink, second Jaime Waxter

e Mr. Lonberger discussed the cookie dough fundraiser.

Questions:

o We are using a new company that provides the opportunity to do face to face
sales or online. There are more options online.
Payments can be made online for those purchasing online.

o The online platform provides people the opportunity to give monetary donations
without having to purchase something.
Everything says Middle School Band, but it is all connected.
The online dashboard will be updated with what is purchased face to face.

o Frozen items can’t be shipped so those ordering out of town should not purchase
those items. Everything else can be shipped for a fee.

o Students in Chorus and band will have funds earned split.

o Color Guard can participate to go toward future dues.

o Jump start camp is Monday for the 6th graders and will end with an ice cream
social

. Cantrell

o Band Camp was a huge success!

o Thursday night Corky Kell please purchase tickets by 1 pm on GoFan.

o Kids can stay after school, but should bring a snack and stay in the cafeteria for
an hour since Mr. Cantrell had to leave for a bit.

o Game is at 8 pm, half-time should be about 9pm.
Looking ahead at the Calendar-October 6th is Homecoming so it will not be a
performance.

o Competition is tentatively scheduled for October 14th, but Cantrell is talking to

leadership to see if they should reschedule to October 21st.
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o A question was asked if clear bags were required to enter the game-Mr. Cantrell
& Mr. Lonberger said that is not a rule they know of.

Motion to close by Courtlan McQueen, second Kris Sheedy



